
Do I need to wear a mask on the plane or
in the airport?
Frontier Airlines customers, crew members and other team members are no longer
required to wear masks onboard Frontier aircraft. 

For international travel, mask requirements remain dependent on the arrival/departure
country’s regulations. Individual airports and municipalities may still require masks,
please check the policy at your destination prior to departure. Per CDC guidance,
regardless of whether a mask mandate is in effect, individuals are encouraged to
continue to wear masks in indoor settings.

For more information about masks and COVID-19 visit the U.S. Department of
Transportation.

https://www.transportation.gov/flyhealthy/updated-international-air-travel-covid-19-policy

